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CONCERNED ABOUT THE CLOSING OF CANADA'’S VISA OFFICE IN TEHRAN?
SO IS THE IRANIAN CANADIAN CONGRESS.
HELP US CONVEY THE COMMUNITY’S CONCERN TO THE CANADIAN GOVERNMENT.

On April 29, 2012, the Government of Canada announced that it was closing its Visa Office in Tehran for budgetary reasons. This decision can
cause significant delays for our family members seeking visas and was made without consultation with the Iranian-Canadian community. The
Iranian Canadian Congress has written to The Honorable Jason Kenney, Minister of Citizenship, Immigration and Multiculturalism, and has
urged him to consider the negative effects of this decision.

HERE IS HOW YOU CAN HELP:

1. Visit the ICC’s website (www.iccongress.ca). 1. Sign and cut out the text we have prepared below.

2. Read the text we have prepared, and copy and paste it in 2. Mail or fax the letter to Minister’s office at the address provided
your own email account (personalize the letter if you prefer) below before June 30, 2012 and send a copy to the ICC office at the
and e-mail it to the Minister’s office (address provided OR  following address: 5330 Yonge Street, Suite 202, Toronto,

below) before June 30, 2012 and send a copy to the ICC at: Ontario, M2N-5P9 (visaoffice@iccongress.ca)

(visaoffice@iccongress.ca)

The Honourable Jason Kenney, P.C., M.P.
Minister of Citizenship, Immigration, and Multiculturalism
325 East Block
House of Commons
Ottawa, ON K1A-0A6
Fax: 613-992-1920
Email: jason.kenney@parl.gc.ca

P 8 8 8 8 8 8 & 8 & & & 8 & & & & & & & & &8 & & & & &8 8 & 80 88 &8 &0 888 880 880 000880 ¢

Honourable Minister Kenney,
I am deeply concerned about the Government of Canada’s recent decision to close the Visa Office in Tehran.

I am worried that your decision will increase the frustrating backlogs that Iranians face when they want to get visas to visit their families in
Canada. | am worried that the government made this decision without consulting with the Iranian-Canadian community. | am worried that this
decision will harm Iranian-Canadians and make it harder for them to see their loved ones.

I want to add my voice to many members of the Iranian-Canadian community, including the Iranian Canadian Congress, who have written to
members of the Government, including your office, to express their concern.

Please reconsider the decision to close the Visa Office in Tehran.
It is important to our families. It is important to our community. It is important to voters like me.

Sincerely,

Name:
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